
 
 

 MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

 

    
   

 
To Belgravia Health & Leisure Group Pty Ltd trading as Franklin Pool and Leisure 
From Shaun Jackson, Chairman of the Onewhero Tuakau Community Board and 

Sue O’Gorman, General Manager Customer Support, Waikato District 
Council 

Subject Agreement Between Franklin Pool and Leisure and Onewhero Tuakau 
Community Board for Free Pool Entry to the Centennial Pools Tuakau for the 
2019 - 2020 Season 

File  
Date 6th March 2020 

 
 
It is agreed that the Onewhero Tuakau Community Board will pay to Belgravia Health and 
Leisure Group the total sum of $6050 +GST.  This amount will be invoiced in February and 
March 2020 with an initial invoice for $2,500 +GST in February.  Any further amounts 
invoiced will be no more than $3,550 +GST. 
 
The amount of $6,050 is to cover entry fees to the Centennial Pools Tuakau.  These were 
discounted by 50% from December 24th 2019 until January 20th 2020; and then free entry 
(100% discount) to all members of the public for the remainder of the 2019 - 2020 season. 
There shall be no additional charges, relating to this use, made to Waikato District Council 
or the Onewhero Tuakau Community Board. 
 
 
Signed : …………………………………………..     Dated : …………………………….. 
Shaun Jackson, Chairman 
 
 
 
Signed : …………………………………………..     Dated : …………………………….. 
Sue O’Gorman, Waikato District Council 
 
 
 
Signed : …………………………………………..     Dated : …………………………….. 
Judy Tipping, Franklin Pool and Leisure 
 
 

 


